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With COURAGE we protect, with COMPASSION we serve. 

 

May 23, 2022 
For Immediate Release 
Contact: Officer Greg Sill 
     847-870-5656 

NEWS RELEASE 
Resident Presents Donation to 100 Club of Illinois from Sale of Decommissioned Police Patch 

 
Pictured L to R: Vito LiRosi, Chief Michael Eterno 

During the May 10, 2022 Committee of the Whole meeting, resident Vito LiRosi presented a donation to 
the 100 Club of Illinois to Police Chief Michael Eterno. This donation was a result of the sale of the 
decommissioned Mount Prospect Police Department patches that Mr. LiRosi purchased initially and 
then re-sold, to help alleviate any burden on department staff members in the sale of these patches. 
Combining the initial purchase of $1,000.00 worth of patches and the $900.00 check presented to Chief 
Eterno from their resale, a total of $1,900.00 was given to the 100 Club of Illinois from Mr. LiRosi and 
other Mount Prospect resident’s efforts. The 100 Club of Illinois provides resources, several forms of 
financial support, access to training, and moral support to both the families of first responders killed in 
the line of duty and active duty first responders throughout the state of Illinois. 
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